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Have you thought at times that you would like  
to do a little more for God? 

Please come to our meeting to find out about 
how, with the help of the Holy Spirit, you can 

help Jesus and Mary! 
The Legion of Mary  

Thursdays ~ 7:15 pm ~ Meeting Room (Parish Li-
brary)  

Information? email: LegionofMaryBlessedSacrament@gmail.com 

ALL Moms* (& Kids) are welcome! 
 *new, “old’ (experienced!) or soon-to-be!! 

  

� Weekly Faith Sharing - Contact Val Trask for  
more info! (505)280-5573 or trask.val@gmail.com 

Blessed Sacrament 39+ Singles 
Contact: Tom Palumbo - tomtal1@verizon.net     703-313-8388 

~~~~~ 

 PRIME-TIME  
SINGLE CATHOLICS (PTSC)  

PTSC is a club organized to serve the needs of single Catholics, age 
40 & over, who are free to marry by Catholic standards.  Share in 
Christian fellowship through our fun & Interesting religious, social & 
recreational activities! For more information, please contact Patricia 
Hutteman (703)527-3455 or email: pava1319@gmail.com   
or John McBride 703-820-9196 or email: jfmcbride_526@hotmail.com 

Want to go deeper in your marriage & your faith? 
‘Teams of Our Lady’ 

Marriage is a challenge! Whether a couple is newly wed, 
raising a family, or “empty nesting,” the call to grow together 

in love is ever present. Questions? Contact Andrew & Maria  
Bremberg at 703-216-1207 or mariabremberg@gmail.com 

Blessed Sacrament Prayer Shawl  
Knitting & Crochet Ministry  

 … thank you to everyone who continues 
to knit, crochet … and pray over the items 
we craft & distribute. Questions about our 

work?  Call Lana at 703-299-8389. 
MEETING: Thursday, February 7,  7-8 pm, Parish Center  
(Inclement weather? We follow Alexandria School closings, etc.) 

 

PROJECTS: We are working on lap blankets & hats & scarves.  
We also have yarn if you need it. Drop-off your hand-made 

donations at the parish office any time.  Thank you! 

SENIORS ~ LINE DANCING  ~ All are Welcome!  
Low impact - we’ll teach you the steps! Join us on Mondays, 
1:30-2:30 pm, Quinn Hall. Call parish office for info. 
           

At the Parish Center ~ TUESDAYS  
CANASTA  9:30 am -12:30 pm   
BRIDGE  12 - 3 pm  
Contact: Stella Perry (703)751-8429  
Or Ann Corro (703)370-3664    

St. Monica, diamond of unwavering faith, pray for us! 
It is estimated that 20 million Americans consider them-
selves to be lapsed Catholics. More than likely, we all know 
someone within each of our own families who simply no 
longer practices the faith or has not yet come to know Jesus. 
St. Monica is patroness &  powerful intercessor.  

~ Join us today, & everyday, along with 130+ petitioners as we pray for 
the return of fallen-away Catholics;  ~ Unite your loved ones into our 
daily prayers through our prayer list found in the Sacred Heart Chapel 
(specify ‘St. Monica prayers’);  ~ Pray!  

Info? Greg Golubin 202-437-1274 or Nancy Pease 757-846-7104. 

COMMISSIONED BY CHRIST 
SHORT TERM MISSIONS. LIFELONG FAITH. 

 

Commissioned by Christ (CBC) offers weeklong  
international mission trips for Catholic adults &  

families who are called to partake in the Church’s 
mission life.  

Trips include the Dominican Republic (6/8-6/16),  
Kenya (7/5-7/14) & Peru (8/3-8/10). Space limited. Register now at  

www.commissionedbychrist.org  

Have questions about our Knights of Columbus Council?  
Email gk11947@vakofc.org or call the parish office,  

703-998-6100, leave contact information & a Knight will return 
your call. For more information about the Knights of Columbus 

visit KofC.org 
MEN of the parish,  

you are welcome to join the  
Blessed Sacrament Men’s Group. 

Our speakers are from the  
ordained and lay life, & talks include 
Faith & Science, Catholic Martyrs, & 

current Church topics.  
Saturday mornings ~ 7 - 8:30 am in Quinn Hall.  

Breakfast - open at 6:30 am.  
 

Website: https://blessedsacramentcc.org/groups/mens-group 
Facebook:https://facebook.com/Blessed-Sacrament-Mens-Group-

219824565081413/?ref=br_rs 
Questions? timothygoobic@gmail.com 

The Bells of Blessed Sacrament 
 HANDBELL Choir  

is seeking willing & enthusiastic new ringers! Learn 
more about this fun & rewarding ministry.  

No experience necessary, but the ability to read music 
is helpful. (Rehearsals on Tuesdays, 5:30-6:45 pm)          

     

Questions? Contact: John McCrary 703-998-6100 x103 or 
jmccrary@blessedsacramentcc.org 
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“Before you were born,  
I consecrated you.” 

Do you think you may be called by the Lord to 
serve him as a priest, deacon or in the consecrated 
life? 
Call Fr. Michael Isenberg at  
(703) 841-2514 or write:  
michael.isenberg@arlingtondiocese.org 

The ST. PADRE PIO PRAYER GROUP of  
Northern Virginia  ~ Meets at 2:30 p.m. on the 4th 
Sunday of every month in the Daily Chapel.  Need more 
info?  Contact: Art 703-931-0497 or sanpio@comcast.net 

Listen to Catholic Radio  
WMET 1160 AM  

and via the (free) Ave Maria Radio App!  
 Visit: www.grnonline.com 

Weekly Diocesan TV Mass to the Homebound 
At 10:30 am every Sunday on Channel 50 (WDCW),  

and at 10:00 am on COMCAST Channel 3. 
this Mass airs for members of our Catholic family unable  
to be physically present for Sunday Eucharistic Liturgy. 

2 BUSY 2 PRAY? Try 2minutes2virtue 
Sign up NOW!     

www.arlingtondiocese.org/2minutes2virtue 
 

Every 3rd Sunday, comments by Bishop Michael Burbidge 
PARISH MEMBERSHIP & REGISTRATION:  

       

It is important that you are registered in our parish so that  
we may respond appropriately to your various needs. All  
parishes within the Diocese of Arlington have set, geographical  
boundaries.  These boundaries are used to calculate an  
accurate census of the faithful in our diocese, to establish the 
most equitable eligibility for school enrollment, and to assure that 
our clergy are able to respond to your pastoral needs in a timely 
and efficient manner.  
          Registration is also necessary for you to receive offertory  
envelopes and for certifications of eligibility. For example,  
to be married in the church, to be a godparent or to be a spon-
sor for confirmation. You must also be registered if you require a 
reference, or wish to enroll in our school or in our CCD program. 
      Registration Forms are available at the Parish Office or at 
the “Newcomer’s Table” in Quinn Hall on Sundays.  
       Please also notify the parish office of family status  
changes or if you move.  Adult children over 21 should register on 
their own if they still reside within our boundaries. 

Pray for Our Priests:  Free Prayer Cards 
Special prayer cards are now available with the name  

of each of our Diocesan priests, one priest per card.  
To request free cards, just contact the Office for Family Life,  

(703) 841-2550 or familylife@arlingtondiocese.org  

Bishop Burbidge’s Homilies Online 
Want to hear relevant, pastoral inspiration from  

our Shepherd? Homilies are posted weekly on the 
diocesan YouTube page. 

Youtube.com/arlingtondiocese 

Loyola on the Potomac 
A Jesuit Retreat House in Faulkner, MD offering a variety 

of retreats, days of prayer, & spiritual exercises. Visit: 
www.loyolaonthepotomac.com 
or call Lisa White  (301)392-0800 

“GOD’S DREAM Coed Adult RETREAT 
April 12th - 14th 

Sign up to receive weekly  
podcasts on timely subjects  
& reflections by  
Bishop Burbidge ~  
arlingtondiocese.org 

Diocesan E-Newsletter! Receive special video messages from our 
bishop, learn about unique opportunities to get involved, & be the first 

to know the news in our  Diocese - right in your inbox!  
Sign up at ~ http://bit.ly/CDAsignup 

‘Searching for More’ features interviews and discussions on a 
range of topics affecting Catholics in today’s world. Guests 

include clergy, local Catholics, doctors, technology  
experts, Catholic news anchors, and even  
Hollywood actors starring in epic biblical dramas.  
In addition to interviews, some podcasts will  
emanate from inspiring talks, speeches, homilies, 
and lectures given throughout the Diocese.  
     The podcast is dedicated to the patronage of our 
diocesan saint, St. Thomas More. 'Searching for 

More' joins the 'Walk Humbly' and 'Catholic Herald' podcasts as diocesan 
audio offerings. Visit: arlingtondiocese.org 

NEW 

Take advantage of the rich 
resources of Formed.org! 
You can enjoy all the offerings  
available without creating an 

account. Formed is now accessible to each parishioner by simply 
using our custom URL:     https://blessedsacramentcc.formed.org 

Victim Assistance Program  
for Those Sexually Abused as Minors 

     The Catholic Diocese of Arlington provides comprehensive assistance to 
anyone who as a minor was sexually abused by a priest, deacon, teacher, 
employee or representative of the diocese. Parents, guardians, children and 
survivors of sexual abuse are invited and encouraged to contact the diocesan 
Victim Assistance Coordinator, who will provide support, consultation, and 
referrals.  The Catholic Diocese of Arlington is committed to assisting  
victims/survivors throughout the healing process. For further information, see   
www.arlingtondiocese.org/Child-Protection/  

or call (703) 841-2530 
April 29, 2019 ~ 7:00 pm, Church of the Nativity, Burke, VA 

Mass to Pray for Healing of Victims/Survivors of Sexual Abuse 
Bishop Michael Burbidge, celebrant. 


